
	 	 Research study: Experiences of living  
		  with motor neurone disease and of  
		  receiving services in Sussex
 
		  Are you interested in participating in motor neurone disease (MND) research?
		  Are you living with MND?
		  Have you received input from health and/or social care in Sussex?
		  Would you be interested in being interviewed about your experiences?

 

The study aims to gain a deeper 
understanding of: 
 
1. What it is like to live with MND
2. The impact this has on well-being
3. Your experiences of MND services in Sussex  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
• An individual interview with a member 
of the research team (someone who  
is not part of your care team or known 
to you). 
• At a location convenient to you (this 
might be at home or at a university 
location.
• Interviews may take up to 90 minutes. 
The interview can be carried out over 
more than one session if required
• For people with communication 
difficulties, additional time and support 
will be available. The researchers are 
all experienced in working with people 
with communication needs
• The interview will be digitally  
recorded and stored in a confidential 
manner. 

Contact us
 

If you are interested in becoming involved, please contact:  
Rachel Thomson, Coordinator, Sussex Motor Neurone 
Disease Care and Research Network, Brighton and Sussex 
Medical School, Room 205, Trafford Centre, University of 
Sussex, Falmer, BN1 9RY 
E: R.Thomson@bsms.ac.uk  T: 01273 876541
 
OR 
 
Catherine Aicken, Research Fellow, School of Health 
Sciences, Westlain House, University of Brighton, Village 
Way, Falmer, BN1 9PH 
E: C.Aicken@brighton.ac.uk  T: 01273 641796

The project is being carried out by a team of researchers from the Sussex MND Care and Research network, 
University of Brighton and local NHS clinicians who are involved in the care of people with MND.


